
 
 
 

   

 

Interpreter Corps Report 
 
 

 June 5th, 2022 
 

To:  COMO Dean McFarren   
  Curtis Han, District Chief of Staff 
  District 11N Board and Staff       
 
From: Ricardo Moreno, Interpreter Corps Program Coordinator 
 
 

• We are actively assisting in identifying Mandarin and Russian 
interpreters for deployments with CGC Stratton 

 

End of Report 

 

 

 

 

 

 


